
From: Doug Bogen <dbogen@metrocast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 12:16 PM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: ChurchRock Mine Cleanup ER 
 
Dear NRC, 
 
As someone who has visited and traveled through the NW New Mexico  
region several times and is familiar with its fragile ecology, I am  
very concerned about the proposed mitigation for the Church Rock mine  
and mill wastes on the Navaho Reservation.  With all the  
environmental and public health abuse we have heaped on the Navaho  
people over many decades of uranium mining, we owe it to them to "get  
this right" and come up with the most protective and mutually  
agreeable solution to dealing with these wastes. 
 
In the interest of fairness and racial equity, you must require that  
these wastes be moved outside of the Navaho Reservation and that the  
existing plan for consolidation of wastes on-site be abandoned.  This  
is the only mitigation alternative that will fully protect their  
environmental and public health now and for future generations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Doug Bogen 
Barrington, NH 
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